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7 February 2024 
 
Dear Kenneth, 
 
2024-25 SCOTTISH BUDGET - PUBLICATION OF ADDITIONAL DISCLOSURES OF 
PRIOR YEAR COMPARATIVE INFORMATION 
 
I am writing to the Committee to provide an update on the request that further information be 
published on the 2024-25 Scottish Budget to show outturn and latest forecasts as prior year 
comparators. 
 
I am pleased to confirm that the Additional Disclosures of Prior Year Comparative 
Information was published on 31 January, and this information is available online alongside 
the supporting documents of the 2024-25 Scottish Budget. Here is a web link for Committee 
members: 
 
Supporting documents - Scottish Budget: 2024 to 2025 - gov.scot (www.gov.scot) 
 
This new comparative analysis has been produced for 2024-25 Scottish Budget as part of 
the Scottish Government’s ongoing commitment to improve budget transparency. 
 
I hope that this is helpful. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SHONA ROBISON 
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